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​Dates to Remember:​
​October 17th​​- Field Trip - Mr. K’s Class​

​(please get your field trip forms turned in)​

​October 18th​​- Oak Run School Community Campus​
​Clean Up - 8 am-noon​

​October 30th​​- Nash Ranch All School Field Trip​

​October 31st - Halloween​​-​
​Fun Happenings during school hours.​

​*​

​C​​((​

​Mrs. Hanna’s TK - 3rd Grade​

​Mrs. Hanna’s TK-3rd Grades​

​rd Grades​





​Mr. Moore (Superintendent/Principal)​

​Dear Oak Run Families,​

​October is shaping up to be a busy and exciting month at our school! We​
​invite you to join us for a​​Community Support Clean-Up​​Day​​on​
​Saturday, October 12, from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.​​,​​as we work​
​together to beautify our campus.​

​Our students will also enjoy a​​field trip to Nash​​Ranch on October 30​​,​
​followed by​​special Halloween activities on October​​31​​—more​
​information on those events will be shared soon.​

​In addition, we’re excited to announce that our​​meat​​chickens will be​
​delivered on October 9​​, adding to our hands-on learning​​opportunities​
​in agriculture.​

​Thank you for your continued support in making Oak Run Elementary a​
​vibrant and engaging place for our students to learn and grow​​!​

​Sincerely,​

​Mr. Moore​
​Superintendent/Principal​



​Mrs. Hanna’s TK - 3rd Grade Class​

​The weather has changed! There is water falling from the sky!! Wow! On a serious​
​note-, the seasons are changing and bringing new things to learn in our classroom.​

​In Language Arts we continue to learn in depth about sentences and their​
​structure. There are different types of sentences and they have different​
​punctuation.​

​In science, we are learning that all living things have different life cycles –​
​how do tiny seeds turn into giant trees? What does it take for this to happen? Why​
​do some plants have flowers and some plants do not have flowers? Do all plants​
​have fruit? What is pollen and how does pollen travel?​

​In math, almost all the students are learning how- and getting better at​
​subtracting! Some of the students are learning how to subtract using borrowing –​
​do you remember when you first had to start learning this?​

​In social studies, we are still covering communities – there is so much to​
​covering communities. Now we are looking at different occupations – does every​
​community have the same occupations? What does that look like? There are some​
​occupations that protect us, some occupations create things for us, some​
​occupations help us & some produce things we need. All occupations are​
​important.​

​It’s a great time to work with these students every day!​

​Mrs. Hanna​



​Mr. Kempkey’s 4th-8th Grade​

​Dear Families,​

​Everything is going wonderfully in our classroom, and many of our students are off to a​
​fantastic start to the school year! We’ve been making steady progress across all​
​subjects, and I’m so proud of the effort and enthusiasm I see each day.​

​In language arts, students are practicing their reading and writing skills and beginning to​
​see how stories connect to their own experiences. In math, we’ve been sharpening our​
​problem-solving strategies and working together to understand new concepts step by​
​step. History and science have been especially fun and interactive—we’ve been telling​
​stories, asking questions, and testing out ideas with real-world examples. The students​
​are learning not just by listening, but by engaging, sharing, and discovering together.​

​Next week will be especially exciting—our chickens will be delivered! Students will take​
​part in caring for them and learning about the entire process of raising animals, from​
​farm to table. This hands-on experience is something I know they’ll remember for years​
​to come.​

​We also have some field trips coming up soon, so please keep an eye out for permission​
​slips. We want every student to be able to participate, and your help in returning those​
​forms on time will make that possible.​

​Finally, a quick reminder about homework folders. Each student should keep their folder​
​in their backpack at all times. One side of the folder is for papers that should stay at​
​home (like newsletters or items for you to read), while the other side is for things that​
​need to come back to school (like permission slips and assignments). I’ve noticed that​
​some students are leaving their folders at home, which means they miss opportunities to​
​complete their homework during free time in class. Keeping the folder in the backpack at​
​all times is the best way to stay organized and avoid missing out.​

​Thank you for your continued support at home—I can already tell this is going to be a​
​great year of learning, growth, and new experiences for our students!​

​Warmly,​

​Mr. Kempkey​



​Music​

​Yay! The stage has been set up and we are starting to Block our Musical​
​“Elfis and the Frozen Princess”.​ ​Blocking​​in a stage​​play means deciding​

​where actors stand, move, and face​​during the performance.​​It’s like​
​giving stage directions so that everyone knows exactly​​where to be​

​and when​​, almost like choreography but for acting​​instead of dancing.​

​Sooo our Music days are FULL with the Musical and Learning our​
​Guitars and Ukulele’s.  Once students learn a handful of chords, they​
​can play along with pop songs, folk songs, and musicals right away.We​

​just about have our Chords down for the Christmas songs!​



​MONDAY​ ​TUESDAY​ ​WEDNESDAY​ ​THURSDAY​ ​FRIDAY​

​Breakfast​

​French​
​Toast​

​Or​
​Cereal with​
​Fruit & Milk​

​Breakfast​

​Ham & Egg​
​Sandwich​

​Or​
​Cereal with​
​Fruit & Milk​

​Breakfast​

​Pancakes &​
​Sausage​

​Or​
​Cereal with​
​Fruit & Milk​

​Breakfast​
​Cheesy Eggs​

​&​
​English Muffin​

​Or​
​Cereal with​
​Fruit & Milk​

​Breakfast​

​Breakfast​
​Pizza​

​Or​
​Cereal with​
​Fruit & Milk​

​Lunch​

​Tuna Casserole​
​&​

​Green Beans​

​Fruit & Milk​

​Lunch​

​Corn Dogs​
​&​

​Garden Salad​

​Fruit & Milk​

​Lunch​

​Sloppy Joes​
​&​

​Broccoli​

​Fruit & Milk​

​Lunch​

​Grilled Cheese​
​w/ Tomato​

​Soup​

​Fruit & Milk​

​Lunch​

​Chicken​
​Fettuccini​

​Corn & Salad​

​Fruit & Milk​



​VAN STOPS​

​Updated​​Van Schedule as of 9/16/25​

​A.M Route (Oak Run)​

​Leave School 7:00​​(1st Run)​
​First Stop - OR to Fern (​​Sesame​​) @ 7:02​
​Second Stop - OR to Fern.@ 7:10​
​Third Stop - Phillips Cut Off @ 7:15​
​School 7:25 Leave School (​​2nd run)​​7:27​
​First Stop - Phillips Rd @ 7:40​
​Second Stop - Phillips & Thomas @ 7:43​
​Third Stop - Phillips & Frontier @7:46​
​Fourth Stop- Oak Run Road @ 8:04​
​Arrives at school:  Approx. 8:15​

​P.M. Route (Oak Run): Mon. - Thurs.​
​Leaves School:  3:05​
​First Stop - OR to Fern (​​Sesame​​)  @ 3:07​
​Second Stop - OR to Fern @ 3:15​
​Third Stop - Phillips Cut Off @ 3:18​
​Fourth Stop - Phillips Rd @ 3:20​
​Fifth Stop - Phillips & Thomas @ 3:23​
​Sixth Stop - Phillips & Frontier @ 3:26​
​Seventh Stop - Oak Run Road @ 3:45​

​P.M. Route (Oak Run): Friday​
​Leave School:  1:35​
​First Stop - OR to Fern (​​Sesame​​) @ 1:37​
​Second Stop - OR to Fern @ 1:46​
​Third Stop - Phillips Cut Off @ 1:48​
​Fourth Stop - Phillips Rd @ 1:51​
​Fifth Stop - Phillips & Thomas @ 1:53​
​Sixth Stop - Phillips & Frontier @ 1:56​
​Seventh Stop - Oak Run Road @ 2:15​

​ELOP (After School Program)​
​Leave School: 4:35​
​First Stop - OR to Fern (​​Sesame​​) @ 4:38​
​Second Stop - Oak Run to Fern @ 4:45​
​Third Stop - Phillips Cut Off @ 4:48​
​Fourth Stop - Phillips Rd. @ 4:52​
​Fifth Stop - Phillips & Thomas @ 4:55​
​Sixth Stop - Phillips & Frontier @ 4:59​
​Seveth Stop - Oak Run Road @ 5:15​

​Please Note​​: that since Oak Run School is located​​in a rural area, bus times may vary by up to​
​five minutes. Therefore, please​​arrive at the bus​​stop five minutes earlier than the scheduled​
​time.​

​***Bus will leave 1 minute after assigned times***​





​E Mail Directory​

​●​ ​Dan Moore​ ​Superintendent/Principal​ ​dmoore​​@oakrunschool.org​
​●​ ​Connie Starnes                      Administrative Assistant                 cstarnes@oakrunschool.org​
​●​ ​Anne Hanna​ ​TK – 3​​rd​ ​Grade Teacher​ ​ahanna​​@oakrunschool.org​
​●​ ​Wallace Kempkey​ ​4​​th​​– 8​​th​ ​Grade Teacher​ ​wkempkey​​@oakrunschool.org​
​●​ ​Jill Spooner                            Librarian                                            jspooner@oakrunschool.org​
​●​ ​Kim Patterson                       Community Connect Advocate      kpatterson@oakrunschool.org​
​●​ ​Mary Zerba​ ​Food Manager/Cook​ ​mzerba​​@oakrunschool.org​
​●​ ​Becky Carr​ ​Office/Music Instructor​ ​bcarr@oakrunschool.org​
​●​ ​Laura  Angelides                     RSP Teacher                                    langelides@mvjpa.com​
​●​ ​Kandace Baugh​ ​School Board Member​ ​kbaugh​​@oakrunschool.org​
​●​ ​Shawn Hill                                School Board Member​ ​shill@oakrunschool.org​
​●​ ​Shauna Kittre​​ll___________​​School Board Member​ ​Shaunak@gmail.com​
​●​ ​Candy Maurer                         School Board Member                 cmaurer@oakrunschool.org​
​●​ ​Peggy McConnaughy             School Board Member___     pmcconaughy@oakrunschool.org​
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